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29th April 2025 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
 

SEESMA JUNIOR MUSIC FESTIVAL – Information reminder 
Friday 13th June 2025 

 
Year 5 are representing Sacred Heart School at the Junior Music Festival to be held at the Cliff’s 
Pavilion this year on Friday 13th June. They are learning the songs in class and are enjoying this 
process.  
 
Parents can purchase tickets to come and see the show on Thursday May 8th at 12pm through The 
Cliff’s website.  
https://trafalgartickets.com/cliffs-pavilion-southend/en-GB 
 
On the day of the festival the children will travel by train to the Cliff’s Pavilion for a morning rehearsal 
and will be back to school in time for lunch.  
 
Please remember: Parents must drop off and collect their children from the Cliff’s Pavilion for the 
evening performance. Children need to be dropped off by 6.15pm at the main entrance where 
members of school staff will be there to meet them, looking smart in their winter school uniform and 
girls must have their hair tied back. The concert should finish at approximately 9.15pm. 
 
Please also note the following safety procedures:  
 

• No large bags will be permitted.  

• No sandals must be worn by the children. 

• Required medication should be with the child, e.g. asthma pumps. 

• Children should not bring coats, jumpers or water bottles – parents will need to look after 
them as there is no room to store anything backstage. 

 
Parents collecting children after the event who have been watching, will be able to collect their child 
from the outside area. All other parents will therefore need to wait outside, and staff will bring the 
children out for collection after the performance has finished. Please be patient as dismissing the 
children may take some time and we wish to ensure child safety at all times. 
 
Consent for this trip must be given online via School Money. 
Any queries please contact the school office. 
Yours Sincerely  
 
Miss McMahon, Miss Dugdale and Mrs Davison 
Year 5 Class Teachers 
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